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Dear Parents, 

We are excited to welcome your daughter to Bais Yaakov Middle School! 

In preparation of the coming school year, we are sending you a physical assessment 
form that must be filled out by both parent and physician.  This requirement is 
mandated by the Department of Health and must be completed within 9 months prior to 
the start of this coming school year.  This form was sent earlier in the year so you would 
have ample opportunity to have this requirement completed on time.  We appreciate the 
forms already received and are now resending as a convenience for those that have yet 
to complete them.   

Please make sure to schedule your daughter an appointment with her pediatrician if you 
have not yet done so.  We also request that you inform us of this date as soon as you 
have it scheduled.   

In addition, please be in touch with us if your child has any special medical conditions or 
pertinent challenges that you think we should be aware of.  We do our best to be 
supportive of any special considerations and come up with appropriate plans as 
needed.  The more advanced notice we have allows for better planning and a smoother 
transition for your daughter into the Middle School. 

If you have any further questions or concerns over the summer, please either leave us 
a message at 443-548-7700 ext. 220 or email us at msnurse@baisyaakov.net.  Please 
be mindful that we are not working our regular schedule over the summer and therefore 
it will likely take longer than usual for us to get back to you.  If you have an urgent need 
that needs a timelier response, please call the main line.   

Wishing you a restful and enjoyable summer, 

Judy Krakauer, RN and Rivky Litke, RN, BSN 

BYMS Nurses 
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